
  
***PUBLIC NOTICE*** 

To: All Citizens, Employees, and Courthouse Visitors 

Date: Wednesday, December 11, 2024 

Subject: Courthouse Renovation Update #4 

Beginning Thursday, December 12, 2024, the portion of 1st Street E directly 
behind the courthouse will be closed and traffic will be detoured through the 
rear parking lot. 

Courthouse visitors needing ADA accommodations, should enter through the 
new side entrance located on East Broad Street Southeast. All other visitors 
pass through security at the front entrance. ADA parking and entrance will be 
located on East Broad Street Southeast. 

The front door will remain the main entrance of the courthouse. 
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